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October 15, 2015 
 
 
 
To: Our valued storage customers 
 
Re: Dell’s ongoing commitment to our storage business  
 
 
With the recent announcement of the proposed combination of Dell and EMC, I want you to 
know that Dell is fully committed to your success and to all of our products and solutions.   
 
Dell has the most comprehensive storage lineup in our history, and we will continue to both 
enhance and support all our storage and enterprise offerings. We are committed to ensuring 
that you get long-term returns from your investments in Dell and that you have a clear path 
forward to new technologies, much like we are doing with the Dell SC Series. 
   
The combination of Dell and EMC will make Dell an enterprise powerhouse, and you, our 
customers, will be the winners. I’m proud of the storage portfolio the team has built and look 
forward to working closely with you as we further strengthen our capabilities to support your 
enterprise storage needs.  
 
For more details on the proposed transaction, please read my open letter at 
dell.com/futurereadydell. Thank you for your business and the trust you place in Dell.  
 
All the Best, 

 

Michael Dell 

 


